
 

 

 

 

 

 

Springvale First Baptist Church 

  

A place to grow in your 

relationship  

with Jesus Christ. 

  

Come and see what the Lord has in 

store for us. 

  

Let us worship the Lord together! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Your Church Council has decided to have a congregational 

meeting on September 22nd immediately following church 

services, we will conclude the meeting no later than 12:30 

pm.  

 

The purpose of this meeting is to encourage conversations 

about issues, concerns, and visions you may have but we do 

not always have a forum to discuss. Child- care will be 

provided. 

This meeting is open to anyone, you don’t have to be a 

member to attend! 

 

There are copies of the agenda in the back of the sanctuary, 

they were also emailed to the church body that I have emails 

for. If you don't have email, I tried to send them out snail 

mail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The Board of Mission and Outreach 

  

Is supporting Alpha Pregnancy Resource Center 

throughout September. They will have baby bottle 

banks available for you to take home on September 

8th. They also want to let you know that you don't 

have to just fill the bottles with coins. Checks and bills 

are also acceptable in the banks. 

 

 

The Board of Fellowship invites you to a church picnic. 

Sunday, September 8th following worship.  

Please bring a side dish, chips, or a dessert to share. 

The church will provide the hamburgers and hotdogs. 

 

 



 

 

It’s an indescribable relief to know we don’t have to work our way 

to heaven. How terrible to fear every fault and failure. It’s by grace 

we are saved, by the One who said, “I am willing; be cleansed.” 

  

Someday my earthly house will fall, I cannot tell how soon ‘twill 

be; but this I know—my All in All has now a place in heaven for 

me.       Fanny Crosby. 

David Jeremiah, 2024 

 

Submitted by Kathy Fink 

 

 

 

 

The office will be closed 

on Monday, September 2, 

2024, in honor of Labor 

Day. 

 

 

 



 

 

The Crafty Ladies have started meeting. Please join 

us when you can at 1:00 on the second and fourth 

Tuesday of each month! We need all our crafters to 

help us make items to sell at our church Christmas 

fair. 

 

 

 

Choir rehearsal has started! 

You can join the choir every 

Thursday night at 6:00. They 

would love to have some 

more voices. 

 

 



 

 

 

The Board of Fellowship is hosting a free family pizza and 

movie night! 

 

Friday, October 11th at 6:00 

 

Come join the fun, watch a movie have some pizza and 

popcorn! 

 

 

 

Thank you to Heather Draper for submitting this. 



 

 

 

 

Body Builders is a group of men 

that get together once a month on 

the first Saturday of each month 

to share a meal, some fellowship, 

a message, and, a time of praise. 

This is held at Sanford First 

Baptist and will be Saturday, 

September 7th at 8:00 am. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to take home your bulletins to pray for the 

people who are on the prayer list. We get so many thank you 

notes from people who we have prayed for! Our prayers 

make such a difference in people's lives. You don't need to 

know the person, just their name and your faithful prayers 

are all that is needed. 

 

 
 

Children's Church will be starting on the 8th of September!   

This will be offered for grades K-4! 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our front lawn is the best place to shout out about the birth of 

our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We would love to put on a 

living nativity in December. 

 

We need more volunteers than we currently have to make this 

happen. If you are interested please email the office at 

office@fbcspringvale.org. You could also call the office at 207-

324-4918. 

 



 

 

Our next sermon series which starts Sunday, September 1st is 

Foundations of Faith. 

 

In September we will focus on The Word 

In October The Church 

In November The Presence 

and in December The Son of God 

 

Remember if you can't be with us in worship and you don't 

want to miss a week, you can watch on Facebook or anytime 

on the website at https://www.fbcspringvale.org/ 

 

 

 

 

 

https://fbcspringvale.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=153f6784b47f4704d29dc314e&id=51c09d4e93&e=be3ec1a8c1


 

 

This is the time of year that your college students are heading 

back to school. This sometimes means new addresses and 

dorm rooms. The Board of Outreach plans to continue the 

ministry of our college care packages. In order to be sure that 

we have your student's name and address for this year, please 

email Renee at the office at office@fbcspringvale.org. 

 

Do you have a child/grandchild you think would love to receive 

a box? Please send Renee the names and addresses. We 

would love to send your student a care package. 
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                           Springvale, ME 04083 

Street address: 429 Main Street 

Telephone: 207-324-4918 
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Website: fbcspringvale.org 
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